
 
 
 
 

Texting, Minecraft, Instagram, Pokémon Go. What are kids doing on the Internet? And 
who are they communicating with? Learn about social networking, texting, gaming, and 
how to keep your child safe online at our Family Tech Talk Night on 1/22/18 @ 6:30 at 
Major Edwards Library. 
 
Technology is changing fast, and many of us are struggling to stay one step ahead of 
our kids and learn everything we can about being online. This isn’t an easy task—our 
kids have never known life without the Internet, and in many cases, they know more 
about it than we do. 
 
Please join us as we discuss what our children are doing online and how to teach them 
to be smart, safe, and respectful digital citizens. You’ll learn about: 
 
• The importance of learning about the sites and apps your child uses 
• How kids are using mobile devices like smartphones, tablets, and e-readers 
• Social networking sites and how to help your child use them wisely 
• What to do if your child is the victim of online bullying 
• Objectionable content, how to block it, and what to do if your child views it 
• The importance of teaching your child to find a healthy balance with technology use 
• Your role in helping keep an ongoing conversation going about Internet safety 
 
We look forward to seeing you 1/22/18 @ 6:30 and discussing this important topic. 
 
 


